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Atkins, Caelan

From: Kay Mackie < >
Sent: 15 June 2023 09:00
To: Aquind Interconnector
Subject: Fwd: Second Objection to Aquind

Dear Sirs 
 
Please read again my second submission against the much criticised Portsmouth Aquind Interconnector. 
 
Nothing has changed about my reasons for objecting to the misguided and dangerous proposed project. Therefore, I 
resubmit my original objection below and I sincerely hope that the inspectorate will rejected this project once and 
for all. Please give the residents of Portsmouth and the surrounding areas, peace of mind! 
 
Yours faithfully 
Kay Mackie 

  
 
Sent from Outlook for Android  
 

From: Kay Mackie <  
Sent: Wednesday, March 15, 2023 2:22:12 pm 
To: aquind@planninginspectorate.gov.uk <aquind@planninginspectorate.gov.uk> 
Subject: Fwd: Objection to Aquind 
 
 
 
Sent from Outlook for Android  
 

From: Kay Mackie <  
Sent: Wednesday, 15 March 2023, 14:10 
To: aquind@planninginspectorate.gov.uk <aquind@planninginspectorate.gov.uk> 
Subject: Objection to Aquind 
 
Dear Sirs 
 
I wish to make an objection to the Aquind interconnector for the following reasons: 

 The detrimental way that the construction is routed through one of the most densely populated cities in the 
UK. 

 The disruption that this will cause to the people who live, work or visit the city. 
 Its impact upon the wildlife both on land and sea. 
 The danger of excavating some of the land through which it is routed. My father often spoke to me about 

having to take part in the movement of dangerous chemicals and heavy metals used in warfare at the end of 
WW2, whilst he was serving in the navy. The "Glory Hole", as it was called was a long-term dumping ground 
used by the navy over a number of years. The interconnector's route is planned to excavate this land. 
Indeed, I well remember the building of Southsea Marina and the furore that it caused because of the 
possibility of contamination of the surrounding area and consequent health hazards for local people. For the 
same hazards to be unleashed again, is reason enough for this project to be declined! 
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Please give my objections and the hundreds of other submissions you have received about the Aquind 
interconnector serious consideration and refuse to grant permission for this dangerous plan to go ahead. The risks 
far outweigh any benefits it might bring. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
Kay Mackie 

 
 
 
 
Sent from Outlook for Android 
 
 




